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SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION 

We recently sent out the Summer Camp Registration forms for the 2021 summer season.  If you are not 
completely sure of your summer schedule it is still better to submit a registration form and make the necessary 
changes closer to the summer.   With two weeks’ notice you can change or cancel any days in the summer, so it 
is easy!  Deadline date to guarantee your summer days:  March 19. 
 

REGISTRATION FOR THE SEPTEMBER to JUNE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

You will also have recieved the registration forms for the upcoming school year: September 6, 
2021 to June 24, 2022.    This is just a friendly reminder to our parents who have not yet submitted 
their forms for the upcoming school year to please do so by March 19th.  At this time, you can also 
register siblings for September 2021 as long as they are 16 months of age by the end of 
September 2021.  For siblings who are younger, you can fill out an application form and the child 
will be placed on a priority waiting list for when he/she turns 16 months. 

Note that if your child will not be attending for the September 2021 school year, please return the form with 
the “not attending” box checked. 

 
ARE YOU CHECKING OUT THE MONTESSORI POINTE CLAIRE DAYCARE FACEBOOK? 

 If you are not already looking at the photos and videos on Facebook, we really recommend that you have a look.  
It is so much fun to see the children and their activities. You will be surprised at some of the things you see!  
Invite your relatives to have a look also, it’s so wonderful to see comments coming from all over the world! 

YOU CAN ALWAYS REACH US 

Remember that if you need an immediate answer to something, or if you would like to reach your 
child’s teacher, it is always better to call us than to email. Emails will be answered but it might take a 
little time.       

 WELCOME TO TWO NEW TEACHING ASSISTANTS 

We would like to introduce to you, and welcome Aliki Boutopoulos and Sofia Gonzalez-Herrero to Montessori.  

Aliki is currently in Sciences at John Abbot College and will be starting her Bachelor of Education this fall.  Aliki 
has already been working with us for the past few weeks and does a special storytime every Thursday morning 
in all our classes.  You may have met Aliki at the door, she has been helping with our “at the door” service.  The 
children already know Aliki and think she is a lot of fun to have come to class.  

Sofia has a background in nursing and is currently completing her Bachelor of Education for Kindergarten and 
Elementary level education, at McGill University.  Sofia has just started as a teacher’s assistant for us in 
classroom 3, where she will also be doing a Spanish program with the children.  We are very happy to have 
Sofia in class 3! 


